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February 5, 2016 

Ms. Scarlet Doyle 

Legislative Assistant 

324 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC20510 

Fax: 202-228-6753 

Dear Ms. Doyle, 

I just wanted to express our sincere thanks for meeting with Mr. Courneya, Mr. Slawinski and 

myself this past Monday, February I". We understand you have a very busy schedule, but do appreciate 

taking time out to meet with us. 

We understand that the Veterans Affairs has many concerns; however in scheme of things, we 

are all Veterans and are most willing to make it more creative. We, at the FRA, stand ready to assist the 

Senator, his staff, or any member of the Veteran Affairs Committee to a total commitment of being pro­

active in the services to and for our Veterans. 

Again, thc~pk you ~nd we hope we can be of further assistance where needed. 

Sincerely, 

LR~J~/ 
Thomas J. Snee 

National Executive Director 

Fleet Reserve Association 


